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22 April 2020

Gary O'Halloran

Branch Secretary

Communications, Electrical, Electronic, Energy, Information, Postal, Plumbing and Allied
Services Union of Australia

Plumbing Division Queensland Divisional Branch

Sent via email: gary@plumbersuniongld.com

CC: : office@plumbersunion.qgld.com

Dear Gary O'Halloran,

Officer and related party disclosure statement under 293J (ORP Statement) for 2019
(ORP2019/24)

| acknowledge receipt by the Registered Organisations Commission (the ROC) on 26
September 2019 of your branch’s ORP Statement which provides information required to be
lodged under subsection 293J of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (the RO
Act).

Thank you for providing your ORP Statement. The ORP Statement has been filed.

Material Personal Interests

ORP Statements do not include information about disclosures of material personal interests.
Members of organisations can access these disclosures on request. Details of these
disclosures must be provided within 28 days to any member who requests them in writing.

Assistance

The ROC has provided educational materials regarding ORP Statements. For access to the
webinars, fact sheets, templates and other information please see our Disclosure
Obligations Page or our Fact Sheets page.
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If you have any queries regarding this correspondence | can be contacted on 1300 341 665
or by email at regorgs@roc.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Andrea O’Halloran

Senior adviser, Compliance & Investigations
Registered Organisations Commission
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